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Kindergarten News

October 2014
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Announcements

As the weather gets chilly,
please be sure to send a
Jacket with your child for
Fecess

Remember o do the
October Homework packet

Class Website:
cfkinderkiddos weebly.com

If you are interested in
P/T Conferences on Nov
13th from 4-8 please let
me know. T have basketball
practice until 5:30 but can
work around any time you
need

What's Going on in our Class

This week we worked on the letter C and we revisited the sight
word “the” We investigated pumpkins, learning how they grow,
their parts and what's inside. We began looking at the middle vowel
Sounds in CVC words and for the most part, the children really
picked up on it. We will continue this next week! Also next week we
will be learning about nocturnal animals.

On Friday October 31st, the kindergarten classes will be having a
joint Halloween celebration. It will begin around 1:00 in our
classroom. The children are asked to BRING their costumes fo
school and we will help them get into them before the party. If you
would like to bring a treat or drink for the class fo share, you are
more than welcome. There will be a school-wide parade around
Cambria starting at 2:30. If there is bad weather it will be inside.
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Upcoming Dates

October 24th

No school

October 31st

Halloween Party and
Parade

November 3rd

End of the First
Quarter





